GALGOTIAS
UNIVERSITY

{Under the Uttar Pradesh Private Universities Act No. 12 of 2019)

NOTIFICATION

It is hereby informed that some students were not eligible to appear in the
CAT-I examinations, Fall Semester 2021-22 due to late registration.
University has decided to provide one more chance to appear in the CAT-I
examinations, Fall Semester 2021-22 scheduled from 25.09.2021 only for
the students registered between 09.09.2021 to 21.09.2021.

Dates for CAT-1 Examinations shall be notified by the Controller of

Examinations.

All unregistered students are advised to register themselves before
21.09.2021 to get the opportunity to appear in the CAT-], failing which no

other chance shall be given and shall be considered “Absent”.
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